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Monday, December 5

from 7.30pm 
The council wants to know what you think

about life in St Mary’s Park ward.

Whether it's services like 
recycling, street

cleaning, parking, educ
ation and housing wher

e

the council has a direct
 responsibility – or othe

r

areas like policing, publ
ic transport and the

NHS – we want to make
 sure that we

understand your prioriti
es for your community. 

 

The meeting will be cha
ired by council leader

Ravi Govindia. Your thre
e ward councillors

Melanie Hampton, Rory O
’Broin and Tessa

Strickland will also be p
resent, along with

leader of the opposition
, Simon Hogg and

senior managers from t
he

main council services.

If you are unable to attend the
meeting, you can still submit 
your questions to the council 
via the website
www.wandsworth.gov.uk/letstalk.

Contact your local councillor: 
Melanie Hampton
mhampton@wandsworth.gov.uk

Rory O’Broin
ro’broin@wandsworth.gov.uk 

Tessa Strickland
tstrickland@wandsworth.gov.uk

Ravi Govindia  Council Leader



If you have questions
about this leaflet or
require a large print
version please call 
(020) 8871 7520. 
Do you have a disability? If you have
and require special arrangements to
attend, e.g. a signer or provision of a
loop system, please telephone Gareth
Jones on (020) 8871 7520 in advance of
the meeting.

Your ward councillor report

20mph speed limit Increasing road safe
ty

for motorists, pedestria
ns and cyclists is a

priority, and in a move 
backed by your

local ward councillors,
 the council is

introducing a 20mph sp
eed limit to the

borough’s quiet residen
tial roads. This

safety improvement wi
ll be implemented

borough-wide next yea
r.

Take the river bus A new passenger pier

has opened at Plantati
on Wharf, providing

a stopping point for the
 river bus on the

RB6 route between Bla
ckfriars and

Putney. The river bus c
ompany recently

introduced fast and co
mfortable new

boats on this route offe
ring passengers

free wifi and great on-b
oard facilities .

New college campus The Royal College

of Art is to build a new
 campus in

Battersea. It will cater 
for up to 1,500

postgraduate students
 and focus on

entrepreneurship.

Super new school The brand new St

John Bosco secondary
 school is going

from strength to streng
th after its multi-

million pound modernis
ation and

refurbishment. This co
-educational school

offers state-of-the -art
 teaching and

learning facilities to yo
ung people from

across Wandsworth.

Brighter bridges We are campaigning to

have Battersea’s bridg
es included in the

Mayor’s recently announ
ced Illuminated

River Project, which ai
ms to light up inner

London’s bridges and e
nliven its riverside.

Estates football With the backing of your

local ward councillors,
 young people have

successfully campaign
ed for a new

£30,000 astroturf footba
ll pitch to be

provided on the Surrey
 Lane estate.

Summer scheme Hundreds of young

people enjoyed great a
ctivities in

Battersea Park as part
 of the local crime

prevention panel’s ann
ual summer

scheme. This excellent
 charity does great

work every year offerin
g exc iting

activities during the lon
g summer holiday

and your ward council
lors are proud to

support its efforts.
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